
Assessment method- course ILOs matrix (master degree, phoniatrics) 
Program ILOs are enlisted in the first row of the table (by their code nimber: A1, A2,………), then the course assessment methods 

are enlisted in first column, and an x mark is inserted where the respective standard contributes to achievement of the program 

ILOs in question. 

 
Course  

assessment method 

Program ILOs 

A1 A2 A3 A4 A5 A6 A7 A8 A9 A10 A11 A12 A13 A14 A15 A16 A17 A18 A19 A20 A21 A22 A23 A24 A25 A26 A27 A28 A29 A30 B1 B2 B3 B4 B5 B6 B7 B8 B9 B10 B11 B12 B13 B14 B15 B16 B17 B18 B19 B20 B21 

Communication Sciences 
Phon 524 CS, written and 
oral exam 

x x  x      x                                          

Phonetics & linguistics 
Phon 524 PL written and 
oral exam 

         x                       x                   

Psychology Phon 513 PS, 
written and oral exam 

    x     x                           x               

Psychometry Phon 524 PM 
written and oral exam 

                        x         x                  

Medical genetics Phon 509 
written and oral exam 

  x     x    x                               x x        

Medical statistics Phon 518 
written exam 

                               x          x          

Phoniatric disorders Phon 
524 PD written, oral and 
clinical exam 

x   x  x x x x      x x               x x x x x x x x x 

 

x x x          

Psychiatry and pediatric 
Psychiatry Phon 513 psy 
witten and oral exam 

    x        x                      x  x               

Neurology Phon 512 
written, oral and clinical 
exam 

      x x x                          x          x x      

Audiology Phon 524 Aud 
written and oral exam 

             x                  x  x      x            

ENT Phon 524 ENT written 
and oral exam 

          x                x x x x                      

Elective courses                                                    

Endocrinology of                  x              x  x             x     



 

 

 

 

phoniatric disorders 
written and oral exam 
Physical medicine of 
phoniatric disorders 
written and oral exam 

           x      x             x x         x           

Pediatric neurology of 
phoniatric disorders 
written and oral exam 

      x  x   x      x                         x x x x  x    

Plastic surgery of 
phoniatric disorders 
written and oral exam 

                  x x x                            x x  

Orthodontic and 
prosthodontic of phoniatric 
disorders written and oral 
exam 

                      x x x                          x 

Course  
Title/Code 

Program ILOs 
C1 C2 C3 C4 C5 C6 C7 C8 C9 C10 C11 C12 C13 C14 C15 C16 C17 D1 D2 D3 D4 D5 D6  D7 

Communication 
Sciences Phon 
524 CS written 
and oral exam 

                        

Phonetics & 
linguistics Phon 
524 PL written 
and oral exam 

                        

Psychology Phon 
513 PS written 
and oral exam 

                        

Psychometry Phon                         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

524 PM written 
and oral exam 

Medical genetics 
Phon 509 written 
and oral exam   

                        

Medical statistics 
Phon 518  

                        

Phoniatric 
disorders Phon 
524 PD written 
and oral 
exam,clinical 

x x x  x x x x x x x x x x x x x x    x x x 

Psychiatry and 

pediatric 

Psychiatry 

Phon 513 psy 
written and oral 
exam 

                        

Neurology Phon 
512 written and 
oral exam,clinical 

 x                 x x x x   

Audiology Phon 
524 Aud written 
and oral exam 

                        

ENT Phon 524 
ENT written and 
oral exam 

                        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Course  
assessment 

method 

Program ILOs 
C1 C2 C3 C4 C5 C6 C7 C8 C9 C10 C11 C12 C13 C14 C15 C16 C17 D1 D2 D3 D4 D5 D6  D7 

Communication 
Sciences Phon 
524 CS, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Phonetics & 
linguistics Phon 
524 PL, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Psychology Phon 
513 PS, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Psychometry Phon 
524 PM, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Medical genetics 
Phon 509, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Medical statistics 
Phon 518, written 
exam 

                        

Phoniatric 
disorders Phon 
524 PD, written, 
oral and clinical 
exam 

x x x  x x x x x x x x x x x x x x    x x x 

Psychiatry and 
pediatric 
Psychiatry Phon 
513 psy, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Neurology Phon 
512, written, oral 
and clinical exam 

 x                 x x x x   



 

Audiology Phon 
524 Aud, written 
and oral exam 

                        

ENT Phon 524 
ENT, written and 
oral exam 

                        

Elective courses                         

Endocrinology of 
phoniatric 
disorders, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Physical medicine 
of phoniatric 
disorders, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Pediatric 
neurology of 
phoniatric 
disorders, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Plastic surgery of 
phoniatric 
disorder, written 
and oral exam 

                        

Orthodontic and 
prosthodontics of 
phoniatric 
disorders, written 
and oral exam 

                        


